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President of COTRAF 

KIGALI 

 

Dear President,  

Re: Letter of appreciation   

It is with heartfelt gratitude that we wish to thank COTRAF for its invaluable contribution to 

the successful preparation and unfolding of the 19th Rwanda ILO Regional Seminar for the 

labour-based practitioners held in Kigali, Rwanda, from 15th to 19th May, 2023.  

   

The Ministry of Public Service and Labour would like to take this opportunity to reiterate its 

commitment to the continued partnership with COTRAF for the betterment of the people of 

Rwanda.   

 

I also take this opportunity to request that you to extend this appreciation to your affiliated trade 

unions.  

 

The Ministry of Public Service and Labour would also like to share photos and videos of the 

seminar through these links: https://rb.gy/jie5w and https://rb.gy/4tpl2 respectively. 

 

Please accept, Dear President, the assurances of my usual high consideration and esteem. 

 

 

 

RWANYINDO KAYIRANGWA Fanfan 

Minister of Public Service and Labour 
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